
7th October 2009 
 

Public Question Time 
 

1) Mr.F.Salter asked if it would be possible for a zebra crossing to be put at the end of 
South View so that people could cross the road safely. Mr.Salter said that Highways had 
told him that the red marked area on the road by the kissing gate was a crossing point. 
 
2) Mr.Bowden said he had attended the February Parish Council meeting and reported 
about the disused raised wooden footway and drainage channel, also the visibility by the 
surgery – to date nothing has been done. He also said that there is a street light out in 
Eastlands and the road into Eastlands is in a terrible state; also the road sign is missing 
from the junction with Culmbridge Road. 
Mrs.Stallard said that unless the light is reported with the pole number it wouldn’t be 
repaired. 
The 20mph limit is not enforceable as some of the signs are missing. 
The road in front of South View Road is also in a terrible state. 
Some times the broken pipes on the raised wooden footway stick out into the road and are 
a dangerous hazard; Mr.Brooke said he would sort this out. 
Mr.Salter said that the overgrown hedge, by Millhayes Bridge, that he had reported at the 
last meeting was cut three days later. 
 


